Chair report for November 2019 meeting

Post Office Workshop has now been confirmed and will have Barclays and Natwest in attendance. Posters have been modified by PO who are also producing bi-lingual posters. Also I have had a phone call from PO HQ who are endorsing the scheme and will publicise it through media and Whitland has achieved what PO has failed to do.

Invite received for Ex-Servicemens concert and I will be laying a wreath on Remembrance Sunday.

Attended finance meeting, reports to follow in agenda.

No further progress on Town In Bloom from the Chair. Clerk is investigating options and prices, and composing a report for Council.